
 

 

24th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer,          
      
The Year 6 Parent meeting, originally scheduled for Thursday, 26th June 2025, has been rescheduled to Tuesday, 
24th June 2025. The time and venue remain the same: 
 
Date: Tuesday, 24th June 2025 
Time: 4:00pm and repeated at 5:00pm (parents to attend the most convenient time).  
Venue: Castle Hall Academy, Main Hall  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this change may cause and appreciate your understanding. The meeting 
will cover important topics regarding your child's education and school activities, and we highly encourage your 
attendance. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us at office@castlehall.com  
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
    
Kindest regards, 

 
 
  
 

Mr P Brook          Miss E Rankin 
Headteacher    Head of School  
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